IN PURSUIT OF EXCELLENCE

Dartmouth College Recognizes With Deep Appreciation The Extraordinary Achievements of

Class of 2010

2011 Special Recognition Award

Just one year after commencement, the Class of 2010 is living up to its reputation as an energized and highly engaged class. Four quarterly newsletters, an active Facebook page, and judicious use of mass emails kept classmates informed about social gatherings and news of one another. (We particularly liked the "April Fool's" issue!) Eight well-organized and well-publicized mini-reunions brought 340 classmates together, the largest being the "Year 0" reunion over Homecoming weekend. Partnering with the '09s on mini-reunions was an effective strategy, as was the idea to partner with the Class of 1960 on a well-established class project to purchase student art for campus residence halls. The '10s will ultimately be the lead class for this successful project, a wonderful legacy from the Class of 1960. Finally, the intrepid '10s set a new record for participation in the Dartmouth College Fund for classes one year post-graduation. With such a strong launch right out of the block, we expect to hear more great things from the Class of 2010!

Vice President, Alumni Relations	Director, Class Activities